STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.,, P.O. Box 47250 = Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ° TTY (360) 586-8203

June 14, 2010

Chanda Marek

Director of Operation Services
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
222 Fairview Ave N

PO Box 24464

Seattle, WA 98109

Dear Ms. Marek:

RE: 2010 Master Meter System Inspections

The Pipeline Safety Section of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC)
will soon be conducting master meter inspections in your service area. Your company might get
questions from your customers on our inspection list. Based on UTC staff’s phone conversation
with you, we will provide your name as a point of contact for questions in regard to CNG’s master
meter systems.

The master meters in your area that will be inspected in 2010 are;
Campbell's Court Apartments

Double Tree Hotel

Hoquiam United Methodist Church

Rader Farms, Inc. Cabins

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Patti Johnson, Pipeline Safety Engineer
at (360) 664-1266 or (360) 870-4915,

Sincerely,

avi‘ . Lykken /%/

Pipeline Safety Director
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